
RE: Written letter of objection amendment 2021-04-22 Application Number: DA2021\0311

Address: Lot 7 DP36\92 2 The Circle Narraweena 2099
Description: Demolition works and construction of boarding house

Dear Jordan Davis – Planner Dee Why Council

Writing to you to amend my first letter of objection. I was shown and given incorrect information 
from the council last Thursday 15th of April and only found out last night the 21st of April, after 
submitting my first letter before the closing time (Shock number 2!)
The plot thickens.

The developers of 2 The Circle, have applied for a 12 double unit (possibly 24 people), the 
manager’s quarters and possibly a partner, individual kitchens and bathrooms with washing 
machines and dryers but only parking for 7 vehicles, 3 motorbikes and 3 pushbikes. Farmers 
have more consideration for their cattle and calculate the space needed per head for their 
benefit, whereas, it appears, humans evidently are not thought of with the same respect as 
cattle.
The mind boggles!

Two shocks in a few days is not healthy for an old girl like me.
To have 12 lots of units, with windows facing east, overlooking my house and garden, will be 
taking away my privacy. Everything else, that I wrote in my first object is still relevant but now 
multiplied.
I still want what I have now.

If you have any further questions or need clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
0434 488 186 or samcgilmour@icloud.com

Kind Regards,
Sam Gilmour
Resident of 4 The Circle, Narraweena, 2099.

Sent from my iPad
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